
GUANGZHOU YOUGUANG OPTOELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 

 Date: December 27, 2023 

Federal Communications Commission  

To Whom It May Concern:  

The letter grants authorization for representative of D2G Group LLC to apply the FCC for a 
change in identification. This authorization applies to GUANGZHOU YOUGUANG 
OPTOELECTRONICS CO., LTD. FCC ID: 2ARMK-ADA07, granted on 12/25/2023, The 
equipment is electrically identical.  

We are aware that D2G Group LLC intends to market the above referenced product under 

 FCC ID: 2ASCB-DM043NLW 

The only changes are the applicant's name, address, model number. 

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.  

 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.  

 

Client’s signature：  

Client’s name / title: CHUNG MING LIU /  General Manager 

Telephone: 13538214502 

 

Email:  cm.liu@wahlee.com 


